
 
 
 
 

City of Belleville 
Special City Council Meeting 

Monday, February 10, 2020, 4:30 PM 
 
A special meeting of the City of Belleville Council was held on Monday, February 10, 
2020, at 4:30 p.m. at the Belleville Municipal Power Plant.  Those in attendance were 
Mayor Adam Robertson, Councilmembers Mike Nondorf, Kelly Collard, Tiffany 
Hansen and Mike Palmquist, City Manager Adam Anderson, Electric Supervisor 
Duane Vanous and Power Plant Foreman John McChesney. 
 
The Governing Body toured the power plant and had questions answered by staff.  
After the tour, the Governing Body moved to the City Office for a meal and planning 
meeting.  Councilmembers Kim Lapo and Doane Sells and Public Works Director 
Brian Phillips joined the meeting.  The Council reviewed and discussed potential 
projects and improvements recommended by City Staff.  Other topics from the 
meeting: 
 

• The Council discussed what items should be considered short term goals and 
which should be long term goals. 

• Mayor Robertson recommended having a planning meeting like this more 
frequently or maybe quarterly throughout the year. 

 
No action was taken at this time.  The meeting adjourned prior to the start of the 
regular Council meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Russell Piroutek 
City Clerk 

 


